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October 1st, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

Company Name Change 

 

We are pleased to announce the change of our company name from Rokko & Associates, 

Inc. to HEXEL Works. Inc. 

 

While our new company name keeps reflecting our original company vision “Ever Evolving 

DNA”, we will take on new challenges for a next generation of business which will not be 

limited only in electrical works. 

Although the company name changed, it will not influence our current transactions and 

businesses. All further correspondences between you and our company shall refer to our 

new company name. 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support, and we hope to do more business with 

you in the future. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

            
 

Yoichi Nagae 

President and CEO 

HEXEL Works, Inc. 


